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Important News for All Interested Parties
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The preferred cleanup remedy for the Maywood Site is excavation, treatment to reduce the 
volume of soil requiring disposal as radioactive waste, and offsite disposal. This alternative is believed 
to provide the best balance among the alternatives evaluated for the site. Other alternatives evaluated 
included: no action (evaluation is required); monitoring and institutional controls, and; excavation and 
offsite disposal.

The public comment period on the Proposed Plan runs from August 14 to September 12, 2002.  
Interested parties are invited to the public meeting to learn more about the alternatives developed for 
this site. The meeting is also an opportunity to submit comments on the Proposed Plan.

Copies of the plan are available for review at the FUSRAP Public Information Center, 75A West 
Pleasant Avenue, Maywood, 201-843-7466, between 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. Monday and Wednesday and 
9 a.m. and 3 p.m. Friday. The Information Center will also be open on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 6 
to 8 p.m. during the comment period to accommodate evening visitors. Copies are also available at the 
Maywood, Lodi and Rochelle Park public libraries and online at www.fusrapmaywood.com. 

Written comments can be mailed to: 

U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New York District
Attention: Allen Roos, FUSRAP Project Manager

Room 2108, 26 Federal Plaza, New York, NY 10278-0090 

Comments should be postmarked by September 12, 2002. Please call 201-226-6616 for more 
information on the comment period or the public meeting.

FINAL CLEANUP PLAN PROPOSED FOR THE MAYWOOD SITE

The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, New York District, will conduct a public meeting on 
August 28, 2002, in Trinka Hall at the Maywood Borough Hall (lower level), 459 Maywood Avenue, 
Maywood, New Jersey to present its proposed cleanup plan for radioactively contaminated soil and 
buildings at the Maywood Interim Storage Site and vicinity site properties. You are invited to hear 
how the proposal was developed and comment on the plan. The meeting will be from 6 to 9 p.m.
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through the Community Participation link.  You can also visit  or  call the 
FUSRAP Public Information Center at 75A West Pleasant Avenue, Maywood, 
201-843-7466.  The center is staffed from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday and 
Wednesday and 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Friday.  After-hours callers can leave a 
message for a prompt callback.

Contacting Us / Further Information
The Corps welcomes your questions and comments.  Please visit our web site at 
www.fusrapmaywood.com.  In addition to project information (including the latest 
available electronic version of the site Administrative Record file),  photos,  maps  and  
documents, you can now reach the Corps Project Manager for the Maywood site by email
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